
 
 

 

                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Reception – Exciting Visitor 
11th January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 We are very excited to tell you that we are going to have a visit from Raystede, the 
animal rescue centre, on Thursday 8th February to support our current topic on 
caring for animals.  

 
 To support the rescue centre, we are asking for a £1 donation. Please can this 
come into school on Friday 2nd February so that we can give this to them on the 
day.  

 
Many thanks,  
The Reception Team 


